
Our Erasmus+ week in Rhauderfehn 

 

We set off to Rhauderfehn on Sunday, 24th of November 2019.  

First we travelled to Berlin by airplane and 

after that by three very modern and 

comfortable trains. We travelled almost all 

day but it wasn’t bad because we chatted a 

lot. (Nanett) 

 

 

On Monday (25th November) we were in the school all day. First we 

watched the films we had made about our grandparents’ wedding 

customs.  

Then we took part at 3 English 

lessons, which were about 

monuments. After the lessons 

we had lunch. After lunch we 

walked around Rhauderfehn to find monuments. Then we went 

to our host families’. That day was fine. (Barnabás) 

 

Tuesday (26th November) was a very good and pithy day, too. We learnt more about Rhauderfehn 

and its past on 3 English lessons. We talked about the monuments which can be found in the city.  

In the afternoon, we visited an interesting museum. There we learnt 

more about the area's history by doing a little difficult task imagining 

we were people of the middle age who 

founded the town. Then we learnt how to 

drink tea properly at a tea ceremony and 

had some delicious cake, too. (Bence 

Patrik) 

 



On Wednesday (27th November) we were in the 

school again. We weren’t in mixed groups, we worked 

with our schoolmates. All day long we needed to do a 

kind of monument about our city. All we had were 

some pieces of wood and paint, so we needed to be 

creative, but we did it quite well. It was fun, and the 

time passed fast so I liked it. And we laughed so much 

while making our fantastic monument. It was, after 

two days with students of mixed nationalities, a little calmer because we could share our experiences 

with people we knew better. (Boglárka) 

On Thursday (28th November) we travelled to the Netherlands. We woke up quite early and took 

our bus in the morning. We arrived in Delfzijl, which is on the seaside in the Netherlands, in about 

an hour. We got acquainted with the construction, use and 

development of dams.  

The next program was at 

the museum-aquarium. 

We had to collect 

information about the 

objects and stories in the 

museum. After that we travelled to Groningen. We had 2 free 

hours in the city, which included sightseeing and coffee. The trip to the Netherlands was a great 

experience. (Bercel) 

On Friday (29th November) we completed our monuments in the school. We 

worked a lot on it. Then we 

explained the parts of the 

monuments in a presentation. 

In the afternoon we were 

given a farewell party in the 

school. The hosts made 

pancakes for us. In the 

evening we packed our suitcases and spent our last evening with our host families.  

It was a nice week in Rhauderfehn. (Bence) 


